COUNTY OF
Bramnt o

Delegation Request Form

Name of Delegate(s) (comma separated) *

David Premi (DPAI), Petra Matar (DPAI), Philip Goldsmith (Philip Goldsmith Architect)

Delegation Status
C Attending as an Individual &+ Representing a Group / Organization / Business

Name of Group / Organization / Business *

The County of Brant Library (Bawcutt Centre Project)

Subject Matter * Committee/Council Meeting that you would like to

Library Project Update attend ©

Brant Heritage Committee

Recommendation to Council / Committee (Please indicate below what action you would like the County of Brant
to take with respect to the above-noted subject matter). *

Whereas the Brant Heritage Committee previously supported the proposed alterations to the designated
heritage property at 13 Burwell Street, which were approved by Council on April 25, 2023;

And whereas the project continues to progress, with updates being provided to the Brant Heritage Committee
and Council;

Now therefore be it resolved that the Brant Heritage Committee and the County of Brant Council receive this
presentation as information regarding the alteration of this designated heritage property.



Contact Name * Contact Phone Number *

David Premi 905-552-0220 x 2101

Email Address

premi@dpai.ca

Mailing Address *

25 Main Street West Suite 1800 Hamilton, ON L8P 1H1

Will a PowerPoint presentation be made? *
T No & Yes

Please attach presentation materials here. *

File Name

Paris CBPL Bawcutt Centre Heritage Presentation 241205.pdf
3.6 MB

Please be advised that submitting a delegation request is not a confirmation that the delegation has been confirmed. The
Clerk’s Department reserves the right to have the delegation appear at a different meeting than the one requested if the
topic of the delegation better aligns with the mandate of a different Committee.


https://webforms.brant.ca/_Document/Download/bc2d384b-b313-4fb4-b54b-b23601019b48
https://webforms.brant.ca/_Document/Download/bc2d384b-b313-4fb4-b54b-b23601019b48

Thank You for your submission.

Please be advised that submitting a delegation request is not a confirmation that the delegation has been confirmed. The
Clerk’s Department reserves the right to have the delegation appear at a different meeting than the one requested if the
topic of the delegation better aligns with the mandate of a different Committee.



